
New Business (continued)
(3)

N_efit_ meetinq

Ad j oy_rn m e n t:

4. Pipeline Julius hearinqs. . . it was discussed that this

pipeline will disturb much acreage with mitigation

practically impossible. President Liz asked around the

Board who would attend the hearings of the SLO County
Planning Department on this phase of the San Miguel Project.

The hearings are presently expected to be held in late October.

Liz may not yet be back from New York at that time.

Jack Dougherty said he expected to participate in the hearings
Others could not at this time be definite*

5c Postcards depicting Nipomo Dunes landscape were discussed

by Bill Denneen, President Liz appointed a Postcard ^Cpm-

mittee, consisting of Bill Uenneen and Jack DouqhertV(,i»«..

and requested that they rej3prt__their suqqest^ions at the

November 2nd meeting.

6, GujLdE to the Duneg: Bill Denneen posed the question, is it
timely now for putting together a DUNES GUIDE. The consensus

of those present was that the time is not yet right for this.

7. Announcements:

(a) John Ashbaugh announced that he plans to write a letter
to the 5-Cities Times-Press-Recorder in appreciation of

the article Supervisor Evelyn Delaney wrote in opposition
to the multi-use harbor concept.

(b) President Liz leaves for New York on October 13th and
hopes to return to Arroyo Grande on October 28.

Monday, November 2, 1987 ... 7 p.m, ... in the room reserved for

•our use at the United Methodist Church, 275 North Halcyon Road,

Arroyo Grande (use Halcyon Road exit from Freeway 1U1). Parking
is ample.

... was at 9;00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

ciHU.^^> y^/^o.(Z^>jr.

Kathleen Goddard Jones

Seeret ary Pro-tem

2860 Halcyon Road

Arroyo Grande, CA. 93420

Telephone: (805) 489-3707
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Minutes mailed October 28, 1987


